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Statement from Senator Roy McDonald on Momentive Merger

“I’m very happy and this sounds like a positive step for the future of Momentive. It’s very important that
we keep jobs here in New York. My main concern will always be the employees working at the Waterford
facility, their jobs and careers are extremely important to our area.”

 


